
 

 
 

 
 
February 15, 2019 
 
Matthew Marcou 
Associate Director 
District Department of Transportation 
601 15th Street NE 
Washington, D.C. 20002 
 
RE: FRESHFARM’s H Street Market on 13th Street NE between H St NE and Wylie Court 
NE 
 
Dear Associate Director Marcou, 
 
At a regularly scheduled and properly noticed meeting  on February 14, 2019 our 1

Commission voted 8-0-0 (with 5 Commissioners required for a quorum) to express our 
support for FRESHFARM’s application for the renewal of its public space permit in order 
to stage the 2019 H Street Farmers Market on Saturdays on 13th St NE between H St NE 
and Wylie Court NE. The H Street Market operates on Saturdays from April through 
November from 9:00am – 12:30pm. 
 
Please be advised that I am authorized on behalf of ANC6A for the purposes of this request 
and can be contacted at ​AmberANC6A@gmail.com​. 
  
On behalf of the Commission, 

 

 
Amber Gove 
Chair, Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6A 

 
 

1 ​ANC 6A meetings are advertised electronically on the anc6a-announce@yahoogroups.com, 
anc-6a@yahoogroups.com, and newhilleast@yahoogroups.com, at www.anc6a.org, and through print 
advertisements in the Hill Rag.  
 


